
From: Michael Rodriguez <Michael.Rodriguez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 11:39 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Comp report 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

I received a complimentary ticket and attended the following events due to my regular duties as 

Alderperson of the 22nd Ward: 

  

• Foundation of Little Village, Esquina project fundraiser, Thursday, May 16 , 2024 

• National Museum of Mexican Art Annual Gala, Friday, May 10, 2024 

• Erie Neighbordhood House Annual Dinner, March 14, 2024 

  

Additionally, in my role as Chair of the Board of the Chicago Latino Caucus Foundation my airfare, 

room and board were covered for my attendance to our Fellows leadership retreat to Washington DC 

from March 10-March 12. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mike Rodriguez 

22nd Ward Alderperson 

 


